
 

Coverage for H1N1 Flu Vaccine 
 
Vaccine for the highly contagious H1N1 virus (commonly called “swine flu”) is now being released 
to the public as supplies become available. The information below will help you decide if you 
should obtain the vaccine. 
 
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) currently recommends that certain 
priority groups should receive the H1N1 flu vaccine. These groups are:   

 pregnant women  

 caregivers for children younger than 6 months of age  

 health care and emergency medical services personnel  

 children and young adults from 6 months through 24 years old  

 persons aged 25 through 64 years who have underlying health conditions -- such as 
asthma, diabetes, conditions that suppress the immune system, heart disease and kidney 
disease – that might increase their risk for flu-related complications  

In an effort to minimize the occurrence of H1N1 flu among Railroad Plan participants and their 
dependents, the Railroad Employees National Health and Welfare Plan and the National Railway 
Carriers and United Transportation Union Health and Welfare Plan and their medical vendors 
(Aetna, Highmark and UnitedHealthcare), as well as the Railroad Employees National Early 
Retirement Major Medical Benefit Plan and its medical vendor (UnitedHealthcare), have taken a 
number of steps to reduce the cost of immunization. 
 

To that end, effective immediately, the Plans named above will cover the 
administration of the H1N1 vaccine through the end of December, 2009 for covered 
Plan participants and dependents, with no co-pays, deductibles or coinsurance 
payments. 

 
A decision as to whether or not this special coverage handling will be extended into 2010 will be 
made by the end of the year. 
 
Where to Get the Vaccine 
Employees and their dependents have a broad range of options from which to choose where to 
get the H1N1 flu vaccine: 

Public Health Clinics 
The H1N1 vaccine should be available at most local public health clinics at no cost.  Please call 
the health clinic first to make sure it has the vaccine. 

Retail Pharmacies and Other Clinics 
Please call the pharmacy or other clinic first to make sure it has the H1N1 vaccine available.  

Doctor's Office 
Contact your primary care physician or network provider to find out if the H1N1 vaccine is 
available and if you should be immunized.  Please note office visit co-pays will not apply if you 
see your doctor solely to obtain the H1N1 flu vaccine.  

For More Information 

For the latest information on the H1N1 flu vaccine, please visit the Centers for Disease Control 
website (www.cdc.gov/h1n1flu/) and/or contact your benefit administrator:  
 

 Aetna – 1.800.842.4044 (www.aetna.com) 
 Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield -1.866.267.3320   
 (www.highmarkbcbs.com) 
 UnitedHealthcare – 1.877.201.4840 (www.myuhc.com) 

     


